
Instrument Petting Zoo 
Join us for our annual Instrument Petting Zoo Saturday, March 5, from 
12:00 -1:00 in Keller Hall (across the lobby from Popejoy Hall.) 
Representatives of each of the instrument families (brass, woodwinds, 
strings, percussion) will be available for “petting”.  This event is brought to 
you by the UNM Music Prep School and the UNM Collegiate National 
Association for Music Education.  

Contact Us 
Julia Church Hoffman, 
Director 

Laurie Lopez, Program 
Coordinator   

musprep@unm.edu 
(505) 277.8816 

Spring 2016 Dates 
January 22-23 

January 29-30 

February 5-6  

NO CLASSES February 12-13 

February 19-20 

February 26-27 

March 4-5 

March 11-12 

NO CLASSES  March 18-19 

NO CLASSES  March 25-26 

April 1-2 

April 8-9 

April 15-16 

April 22-23 

April 29-30  

May 6-7 

Sharing Day is May 7th      
(Keller Hall)/Classrooms) 

SUMMER CLASSES AT 
THE UNM MUSIC PREP 

SCHOOL 
8 Saturdays  

June 4th-July 30th 

Registration coming 
mid-March! 

LOBO ARTS ACCESS 
CAMP 

June 13-24 

9am-4pm  

Registration coming 

mid-March!  

LIKE US ON 
FACEBOOK AND VISIT 

OUR WEBSITE  
UNM Music Prep 

School  

music.unm.edu/community/
music-prep-school/ 

February/March 2016

UNM Music Prep School 
preparing students for a lifetime of music learning since 1993
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